

RAIL, TRAM & BUS UNION Tram & Bus Division

83-89 Renwick Street Redfern NSW 2016 Telephone: 02 9319 7277 Facsimile: 02 9319 4341

Email: nswbus2@bigpond.com Chris Preston – Divisional Secretary Gary Way – Divisional President

OURREF: RTBUDSC GW:lp 84/2012

25th May, 2012

Mr A Claassens Secretary NSW Branch Level 4, 321 Pitt Street SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Alex,

Re: RailCorp Reforms

The following motion was carried unanimously at the meeting of the Tram and Bus Divisional Committee held in Newcastle on Monday 21st May, 2012.

"That the Tram and Bus Divisional Committee move to support our fellow members in other divisions who are facing aggressive RailCorp reforms."

(CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY)

Bus drivers will stand should to shoulder with our brothers and sisters in the Rail Divisions who we understand are coming under unprecedented attack from the O'Farrell Government.

Yours in solidarity,

Chris Preston
Divisional Secretary

C. Frest

RTBU TRAM AND BUS DIVISION

Gary Way

Divisional President

RTBU TRAM AND BUS DIVISION